
Minutes 
Rock Hill Parks and Recreation Commission 

February 19, 2020 
Virtual 

 
Members Present:  Matt Reardon, Maud Jeanty 
 
Aldermanic Representation: Jackie Rappold 
 
Other Attendees:  Katy Nieman, Parks and Recreation Superintendent 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:50 p.m.  
 
Old Business: Hudson Playground Project: The Playground committee has decided to wait a year to 
apply for the Muni grant. Parks and Recreation Superintendent is hoping to meet with Unlimited Play 
this summer and hopes to get in touch with Warson Woods about possibly partnering in the project. 

                                                                      
New Business: 

 Two residents have reached out to possibly donate trees in memory of their family members to 
Hensley Park. The Commission recalls trees being donated in the past but doesn’t recall a set 
price. The Parks and Recreation Superintendent with the Public Works Director will work on an 
outline with suggested prices to give the residents the opportunity to donate.  

 Day Camp will run out of Oakhaven Park this summer and will run one week later, June 8-July 
16. The Commission discussed the lack of shelter in the event of bad weather. Camp will run 
similar to Camp Webegee in Webster, Parents will be required to pick up campers in the event 
of bad weather. 

 The company painting the lines at the Oakhaven Park Tennis Courts will come back to repaint 
two of the Pickleball courts with a brighter color. They have us on their schedule but need a 
few days of nice weather before they can paint the lines. 

 Summer Plans include celebrating National Parks and Recreation month in July with daily 
activities. Those will be posted on the website and on Facebook. 

 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:25 p.m.     
 


